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Dear Friends and 

Supporters,    

 

When the truck with the aid from SB Foundation arrived in 

the Romish village of Ciumeghiu, our contact person, Mr 

Andrasi (himself a Roma), rushed to get there. Together 

with his son, who works as a teacher in the town of Brasov 

but was home over the Christmas holiday, he packed his 

car with boxes filled with clothing and other things to 

distribute among needy Romish families. And the children 

received Christmas presents! 

Thank you for spreading joy with your gifts! The 

needs are great. Feel free to swish us. 
 

Greetings from SB Foundation via 

us on the board, Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger 
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